
 

October 2023                                           

   

Dear Partners, 
  
Ni sa bula vinaka from Shangri-La Yanuca Island, Fiji.   
 

In our constant endeavour towards enhancing our resort and guest experience, we would like to provide 

an update on the current renovations at the resort.   

  

The Ocean Wing and Golden Cowrie renovations are on track to be completed by 5 November 2023. 

Upon completion of the Golden Cowrie renovation, Beach Bar & Grill will be closed for renovations 

from 11 November 2023 to 11 December 2023.   

  

Urgent repairs are required for the replacement of the restaurant’s current pine post due to soil erosion 

with coastal inundation at Beach Bar & Grill. This urgent maintenance will take place from November 

11, 2023, to December 11, 2023. During this period Beach Bar & Grill will be moved to Golden Cowrie 

Restaurant.  

  

Golden Cowrie Restaurant will remain at Black Marlin Bar during this period. Furthermore, Black 

Marlin will be available for Adults Only dining in replacement of Golden Cowrie Restaurant.    

  

All restaurants remain open and unaffected and below are the opening hours for each of these 

restaurants.   

   

Beach Bar & Grill Restaurant (Golden Cowrie Location)   
 

Operating Hours:  Monday – Sunday  

Lunch   12pm – 4pm  

Dinner   6pm – 10pm  

   

Golden Cowrie Coastal Italian Restaurant (Black Marlin Location)   
 

Operating Hours:  Monday – Sunday   

Breakfast  7am – 11am  (Adults Only 16yrs & above)  

Lunch   Closed  

Dinner   6pm – 10pm (Adults and Children 12yrs & above)   

   

Black Marlin Bar Operating Hours  Monday – Saturday (closed Sundays)  
 

Thursday, Friday, Saturday   

Live Band  10pm – till late    

   

We will continue to work diligently to minimize any disruption to our guests caused by our ongoing 

enhancement and we thank you for your continued support during this period.   

   

Please feel free to contact our team on telephone number +679 6520155 or please email 

dutymanager.fij@shangri-la.com if there is any further information you may require.  

 
 

   

Yours sincerely,  

Francis Lee  

General Manager  
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